## Newark Valley Central Schools Home of the Cardinals

Dear fellow district residents,

It is with great enthusiasm that the Board of Education for the Newark Valley Central School District announces the selection of our next Superintendent of Schools. After months of searching for the candidate with the right combination of experience, leadership skills, and personal integrity, we are pleased to inform you that Timothy Calice has accepted our offer to serve as Superintendent of Schools beginning on or about August 1, 2023.

Mr. Calice possesses the proven leadership skills and passion for education that we believe will be critical to guiding our district through the years ahead. Mr. Calice started his career in public education twenty-one years ago as a high school science teacher. For the past thirteen years he has served in many administrative róles for the Greene CSD. He has been the Superintendent of Schools at Greene since 2019. Prior to being appointed to that role, he served in several different capacities including, Middle School Principal, Director of Special Education and 6-12 Associate Principal. Mr. Calice has demonstratable experience in administration, special education, technology, curriculum, professional development, budget preparation, and capital project management.

We want to thank the members of the district search committees (Administrators, Teachers, and Staff), our community members who participated, and our search advisors from BOCES, all who provided invaluable assistance in this process.

Please join us in welcoming Tim to our district.

Best Regards, Randal Kerr, Board President